
Visa Waiver for Indonesian Nationals Based on a System of E-Passport Registration 

 

The visa waiver for Indonesian nationals, based on a system of registering e-passports in 

compliance with ICAO standards (with the ICAO’s e-passport symbol on the front cover), 

prior to their departure, will commence on December 1, 2014. 

Please note that prior registration has to be done in diplomatic missions of Japan in 

Indonesia (the embassy, consulates-general, or the consulate). Prior registration is not 

applicable at the Consulate General of Japan in Hong Kong.  

For further details, please refer to the below link of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Japan:  

http://www.mofa.go.jp/press/release/press4e_000498.html 
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